
Dear CCA Parent, 
 
It is our understanding that your child will be using the CCA bus on occasion. 
We are happy to be able to offer our bus service for your convenience. 
However, we require written permission in advance for insurance purposes. 
 
Please complete the form below and forward to the CCA office the day before 
your child is expected to use the bus. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Kitt 
 
 
 
Dear CCA Office, 
 
My child(ren) _______________________________________ 
 
will be using the CCA bus home on______________________ (date) 
 
He/she should be dropped off at the following stop (check one) 
Munster Hamlet     _______________ 
Franktown & Matilda Gate_______________ 
Flewellyn & Conley  _______________ 
Westridge & Thresher _______________ 
Westridge & Renshaw _______________ 
Carp Road & Hazeldean _______________ 
Hazeldean & Huntmar _______________ 
GRC on Shea Road  _______________ 
Richmond   _______________ 
Other     _______________ 
 
He/she is traveling with CCA bus student: ________________ 
 
That child’s parent will pick up and assume responsibility for my child at the 
drop off point. 
 
Other details: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: __________________________ Dated: _________________ 


